
 

 

Avian Influenza – Ministry of Agriculture and Food Response 

 

Protecting people and birds from avian influenza requires the cooperation and effort of everyone.  Visit 

Ministry of Agriculture and Food’s website for resources on preventing the spread of Avian Influenza .  

The Ministry strongly requests and recommends that all small lot and backyard flock poultry and 

domestic waterfowl producers avoid commingling events. 

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/animals-and-crops/animal-health/reportable-notifiable-diseases/avian-influenza-ai
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/animals-and-crops/animal-health/reportable-notifiable-diseases/avian-influenza-ai

